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John Scocos:

1.  In item 1 of the attached amendment, the reference to line 9 appears to be incorrect.
Probably, the intent was instead to end the proposed deletion with the word “grant.”
on page 47, line 3.

2.  To fully effect the intent of this amendment, the cross–reference to s. 20.855 (4) (ba)
in s. 25.42, stats., should be deleted.
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